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January 22, 2021 
 
Mr. LaDel Laub, President and CEO 
Dixie Escalante Rural Electric Association 
145 West Brigham Road 
St. George, UT 84790 
 
Re: Dixie Power’s Proposed Tariff Revisions; Docket No. 21-066-T01 
 
Dear Mr. Laub: 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed the January 12, 2021 filing by Dixie 
Escalante Rural Electric Association, doing business as Dixie Power (“Dixie”), related to a 
$0.0005 per kWh increase in its energy rates, effective February 1, 2021, pursuant to its 
wholesale power cost adjustment procedure. The PSC also reviewed the January 19, 2021 action 
request response of the Division of Public Utilities (DPU). DPU recommends that the PSC 
acknowledge Dixie’s revised tariff sheets containing these changes, and make them available for 
public inspection. 
 

Based on the PSC’s review of Dixie’s filing and DPU’s comments, the PSC 
acknowledges the filing as complying with Utah Code Ann. § 54-7-12(7). Accordingly, the tariff 
changes are available for public inspection at the PSC. 

 
With respect to Dixie’s filing of revised tariff sheets, Utah Admin. Code R746-405-

2(D)(6) requires both clean and marked-up versions of the tariff sheets to be filed identifying the 
tariff sheet changes. The PSC requests that Dixie meet this requirement in future filings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#317051 

https://rules.utah.gov/publicat/code/r746/r746-405.htm
https://rules.utah.gov/publicat/code/r746/r746-405.htm

